
From: Admin, AEM
To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall,

David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith
Subject: IRC eComment
Date: Wednesday, October 20, 2021 2:02:02 PM

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Nancy

Last_Name :
Kramer

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
It does not seem to be a good idea to split the communities of Julian, Wynola and Santa Ysabel right down the
middle into two different districts, leaving half in district 1 and half in district 2. Keep our communities wholly in
one or the other!

Submit :
Submit




